
Dear Valued Contributors, 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to provide you with an update on our 

community theater fundraising campaign. 

Campaign Progress 

Thanks to your generous contributions, we have raised $15,000 towards our goal of $25,000. 

Your support is making a real difference! 

Upcoming Events 

We invite you to join us for our Fundraising Gala on March 15, 2023. Enjoy an evening of 

performances, raffles, and community spirit! 

How You Can Help 

We still have a ways to go to reach our goal. If you know anyone who might be interested in 

supporting our theater, please spread the word! 

Thank You! 

We cannot express enough how grateful we are for your ongoing support. Together, we can 

continue to bring the arts to our community. 

Warmest regards, 

The Community Theater Team 


